
EHS Student of the Month – January 2023

The EHS student of the month for January is Lily Clagett. Lily is a student participating in the Seek program at 
ECTC. Lily finished her first semester with a 4.0 GPA. Lily is an exceptional student who works very hard to 
achieve her goals. She describes herself as creative, optimistic and curious. Lily enjoys playing with her cats, 
drawing, painting, reading, printmaking, sewing, crocheting and exploring outside. Lily described her donut 
shop work experience as giving her insight into human nature, and the impact kind actions have. Volunteering 
at Warm Blessings has helped her realize her passion for helping others. Adopting and helping a sick kitten 
recover and volunteering at the shelter have given her a love for taking care of animals. Lily has been a part of 
Beta Club for four years, Marching Band for three years, Winter Percussion for three years, Big Brothers & Big 
Sisters for three years, Environmental Club for two years and JV Challenge Composition one year. Honors and 
awards include: All A Honor Roll, 2020 JV Challenge Composition Champion and Pre-AP Geometry Top GPA. 
Lily plans to attend college to study visual art in varying areas, as well as environmental sciences and 
sustainability. 

Here are some comments from her previous teachers:

Mrs. Wilson-“Lily Clagett is an intelligent student who is conscientious in every effort.  She strives to learn 
inside and outside the classroom and she is super creative. Those traits will serve her well in every aspect of 
her future.  Her empathy for other students stands out among all her peers.  She wants others to feel 
comfortable and works at making others feel accepted in every environment.” 

Mr. Cantrell- “Lily is one of the most dependable students I've ever had.  She has a quite leadership about her 
and just gets the job done.  She is very sweet and I enjoyed having her in class!”

EHS is proud to recognize Lily Clagett as the January Student of the Month


